
From: Whit Clements 

Email Address: clements.whit@gmail.com  

Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 5:25 PM 

Message: 

CP Larson, 

If the vote on the Short Term Rental regulations comes at the meeting this Monday please support it in 
the current form esp that it require properties to be owner occupied. This will help maintain 
Neighborhoods, increase the amount of available housing to residents of Richmond. For those that 
disagree they are free to get properties to become zoned for Bed and Breakfasts or go ahead and open a 
hotel. 

 

Aaron- Would it be possible for you to forward this onto the council clerk as well as the rest of the 
members of council. 

 

Thank you, 

Whit Clements 
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